2021 through 2023 Spiritual Assistant Course Cost Overview


The dates for the sessions are yet to be determined. They will run from November 2021 through August 2023. There are eight sessions which are tentatively scheduled for November 2021; January, May, August, and November 2022; and January, May and August 2023. 

All sessions will be at the Living Water Catholic Reflections Center in Maggie Valley, NC with the exception of the two August sessions which will be at Ridgecrest on the Thursday and Friday prior to the ARG. Our goal is commissioning of Spiritual Assistants at the 2023 ARG.
Our sessions at Living Waters will begin at 4:00 on Friday and end on Sunday at 12:00. Meals will be provided on Friday, Saturday and Sunday morning. The specific schedule at Ridgecrest are yet to be determined; however, plan to arrive at Ridgecrest Wednesday evening with sessions beginning Thursday morning after breakfast.
Cost of lodging at Living Waters will be incurred by the REC from the spiritual assistant line item in the budget. The only other costs that will be incurred by the applicant  are the extra nights and meals at Ridgecrest and course materials – a reference bibliography will be provided. 
